
May 4, 2015 
 
 
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT. 06051 
 
Docket 192B 
 
Proposed additional Findings of Fact 
 
 
Dear Chairman Stein and Council Members: 
 
The current draft Findings of Fact make no reference to the current Town of Oxford 
2007 Plan of Conservation and Development. This plan has been referenced in briefs 
and I believe testimony and should be an integral part of this hearing. This plan is on the 
town website. It cannot be simply left out. The council received a complete copy of this 
document on April 20, 2015 submitted as a written statement from Robert J. Clark. In 
reaching your final decision you cannot and should not ignore this document. 
 
Proposed additional Findings of Fact: 
 
The 1999 approved plant and the new proposed plant as they relate to rural character, 
type of industry, hilltop location, height of facility, and visibility of the facility are 
inconsistent with the current Town of Oxford 2007 Plan of Conservation and 
Development.  (TOPCD IV-1, XII-1, IV-11, V-4, IV-9, XII-7, IX-6, IX-11) 
 
I again recognize the difficulty that the Connecticut Siting Council faces in deciding this 
matter, and thank you for your services. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Wayne McCormack 
 
593 Putting Green Lane   203-888-3399 
Oxford, CT 06478    wayne@waynemccormack.com 
 
 
 
 


